From: Office of the Registrar

To:

Subject: FW: Letter of Comment - EB-2022-0200
Date: Monday, November 21, 2022 3:33:40 PM
---Original Message-----

From: webmaster@oeb.ca <webmaster@oeb.ca>
Sent: Monday, November 21, 2022 2:30 PM

To: Office of the Registrar <Registrar@oeb.ca>
Subject: Letter of Comment

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2022-11-21

-- Case Number --
EB-2022-0200

-- Name --
Rajendra Gurung

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --

I disagree with Enbridge's application to increase the rate of natural gas use by residents. All Canadians including
Ontarions are struggling with higher prices of grocery, rent, mortgage, and everything you make purchase.

And approving higher gas rate will substantially increase home heating cost for Canadian family. The argument
behind the proposed rate increase is inflation will further strain the household budget for Canadians. Today,
Enbridge cited the higher inflation for justification to increase the gas rate, tomorrow hydro and after that water and
after that insurance and the list goes on. Higher energy prices (including prices of natural gas) is already cited as one
the factor behind higher inflation rate we are seeing now. Why further increase the rate for gas use, which could

further increase the overall inflation.

Please hold the decision to increase the rate for gas use, until the overall inflation comes down and to make the live

of Canadian family little bit easier.
Thank you.
Rajendra

-- Receive a copy of the decision? --
Yes

-- Attachment --





